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Capilano University announces new certificate in financial planning 

for finance professionals 
 

NORTH VANCOUVER B.C. April 25, 2024 – Capilano University is pleased to announce 

the Post-Baccalaureate Certificate in Financial Planning—Professional beginning in Fall 

2024. The part-time, five course program is designed for people who work in financial 

services, have a degree and want to advance their financial advising career with a 

Certified Financial Planner (CFP) or Qualified Associate Financial Planner (QAFP) 

designation. 

Applications are now open for the one-year professional certificate programs offered by 
the Faculty of Business and Professional Studies, which will provide students with highly 
recognized and often required qualifications to advance their careers in the financial 
services industry.  
 

“There is strong labour demand for qualified financial planners in the banking, 

insurance, and investment sectors and the new certificate responds to both the 

students’ career goals and market needs,” said Laura Kinderman, dean, Faculty of 

Business and Professional Studies. “Upon successful completion of this program, 

graduates will be well positioned write the Financial Planning Canada (FP Canada) exams 

to become a QAFP and CFP.” 

A part-time program intended for students who have completed an undergraduate 

degree and are working in a licensed position in the financial services industry in B.C. 

(life insurance licensed - LLQP, securities licensed - IIROC, mutual funds licensed - MFDA 

or licensed Mortgage Broker). This program will equip and provide students with the 

opportunity to complete the FP Canada Core and Advanced Curriculum, which is 

required to write the QAFP or CFP exams.  

Learn more about the certificate in our Capsule story 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.capilanou.ca/programs--courses/program-profiles/post-baccalaureate-certificate-in-financial-planning-professional/
https://www.capilanou.ca/about-capu/get-to-know-us/capsule-stories/articles/financial-planning-certificate-courses-for-professionals/


 

 
About Capilano University 
Capilano University is a regional university based in North Vancouver, British Columbia, 
with additional programming serving the Sunshine Coast and the Sea-to-Sky corridor. 
With industry-leading instructors, small classes and over 100 programs across five 
distinctive faculties, CapU is a unique place where students are encouraged to make 
their mark, in and out of the classroom. Capilano University is named after Sa7plek 
(Chief Joe Capilano), an important leader of the Skwxwú7mesh (Squamish) Nation of the 
Coast Salish Peoples. We respectfully acknowledge that our campuses and are located 
on the territories of the LíỈwat, xʷməθkʷəỷəm (Musqueam), shíshálh (Sechelt), 
Skwxwú7mesh (Squamish) and SəỈílwətaʔ/Selilwitulh (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 
 
 
For more information, or to schedule interviews, please contact:  

 

Linda Munro 

Senior Advisor, Public Affairs 

Capilano University 

t: 604 220 8937 

e: lindamunro@capilanou.ca 

www.capilanou.ca 

 

 

http://www.capilanou.ca/

